Produce Show.

The produce show was a well supported annual event held at the village hall.

Lockdown caused a three year break in the show with the last event being held in 2019

I am pleased to say the show is back on August 26th

Entries are open to Nedging with Naughton residents and their grand children, categories include fresh fruit and vegetables, flower arranging along with home baking and various crafts

Flyers have been distributed to every household along with details in the Roundabout magazine, a full schedule will be included in the July edition.

We have held a couple of well attended volunteer meetings to sort out arrangements, further meetings will be arranged as required. If any one else is interested in becoming involved please let me know, contact details are in Roundabout

Judges have been booked

The show had become a regular and popular event and hopefully this year will be a success to ensure continuation into the future